
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  
                  

Date: Oct. 30th, 2015 @ 7-10pm 
 

Price: Children (2 and under) – free 
Children (3-17 yrs old) – $5 each 
Adults (18+ yrs old) – $8 each 

 

Location: Walton Elementary Gym 
 

 

This Walton PAC hosted Family Dance will be spook-
tacular for the entire family! We encourage everyone 

to come in costume and dance to music by the 
interactive DJs from Beyond Sound Entertainment. 
There will be prizes to give away, concession, photo 

booth to capture the memories and more! 
 

Limited tickets will be 
available so watch for 

ticket sales! 
 



                  
                  
                  
                  
         

More Family Dance Info… 
 

The Walton Monster Mash Family Dance is a family-friendly event and we encourage 
everyone to come dressed in their favourite costumes (including the adults!), wear 
their dancing shoes and be prepared to have fun! Maybe you’ll be lucky and win a 
prize or two! Come check out the photo booth to commemorate the evening! 
 

However, in order to have fun we need to make sure we have some rules and 
regulations to keep everyone safe. Please be mindful of the following: 

  All children must be accompanied by an adult (18+yrs). No more than 5 children 
will be permitted with one adult. 

  No alcohol 
  Costume rules are the same as during school hours. Please keep your costume 
         accessories (swords, guns, light sabres, fairy  
        wands, etc.) at home (Walton PAC/Walton  
        Elementary School will not be responsible for 

lost items). 
 

 
Please visit www.waltonpac.ca for more info on this and other upcoming events! 

 

http://www.waltonpac.ca/

